BURMA STUDIES NEWSLETTER

#7

Announcement

The BURMA STUDIES COLLOQUIUM is now firmly set up. It will be held on the following dates:

12th and 13th November, 1976 Friday Saturday

in the following place

Denison University, Granville, Ohio

I have already had an encouraging number of replies offering papers and attendance. I shall now be setting up the exact programme and shall send you all a final announcement of that not later than mid-October.

The people at Denison have kindly offered to do two things for us: they will meet 'planes coming into Columbus, Ohio Airport the evening of the 11th of November and, perhaps the early morning of the 12th, and will arrange transport of attendants and participants in the colloquium to Granville. And they want to reserve for us a block of rooms in the one hotel at Granville. THEREFORE:

At your earliest possible convenience, I need two things from each person who will be coming — so that the people at Denison will have an idea how many rooms need be reserved. And I need this so they can be notified by 15th October. Also I need to know, if possible, how you are coming, so the people at Denison may have some idea how to meet your respective incoming airplanes.

Finally, on the evening of Friday, 12th November, the Dean at Denison and his wife have asked to host a dinner for the members of the Colloquium. Denison cannot bear the cost for everyone, so each person should be prepared to pay his or her own charge for this dinner; this is most kind of the authorities there and represents substantial recognition of the Colloquium as an academic event.

So, please let me know as soon as you can:
that you will come
when you will get there and by what means
what paper you propose giving

Cordially,

F. K. Lehman Chairman Department of Anthropology University of Illinois Urbana, IL 61801